

4 April 1994

Greg Chako Esq. 7b-1 Beverly Heights 67 Beacon Hill Road Kowloon HONG KONG

Dear Greg,

In direct response to the recent fortnight of Jazz in The Captain's Bar, I have pleasure in enclosing your fee of HK\$36,000.

As you know, I truly enjoyed having you play in the bar, and I was not alone in my appreciation of your excellent music. My objective was to prove that live jazz would work in the new-look bar and you helped to make it just as I had hoped.

I look forward with great excitement to your performance on Sundays as of 10 April and I would also like to assure you that everybody at Mandarin Oriental, Hong Kong is looking forward to another two weeks of Jazz in 1995.

Please pass my appreciation to Tony and Ernie also. Many thanks once again,

Kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

Dean J. Winter

CAPTAIN'S BAR MANAGER